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From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: 

To: Jeff Bates 
Wednesday, October 20, 2010 11:08 AM 

Cc: Catherine Potts; Victor McKay; Ray Kennedy; Dorothy Menasco; Nonnye Grant; 
'Robyn.Holland@BELLSOUTH.COM' 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 100361-TP - AT&T/BST and Telecom Management, Inc. d/b/a Pioneer Telephone 

Jeff, 

I have changed the docket title to include "interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation." 
The new docket title for Docket 100361-TP is: 

"Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a ATWT Florida d/b/a ATWT Southeast and Telecom 
Management, Inc. d/b/a Pioneer Telephone." 

Marguerite. 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2010 8:39 AM 
To: Catherine Potts 
Cc: Victor McKay; Ray Kennedy; Dorothy Menasco; Marguerite McLean; Nonnye Grant; Robyn.Holland@BELLSOUTH.COM 
Subject: Docket No. 100361-TP - AT&T/BST and Telecom Management, Inc. d/b/a Pioneer Telephone 

Cathi, please change the docket title for the above docket to include "interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation" instead 
of just resale. The transmittal letter didn't list all of the elements, but they are included in the ICA. 

Robyn, F Y I 

Thomas J. (Jeff) Bates 
Research Associate 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-41 3-6538 
Fax: 850-413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, 
your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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